
 

 

Attention 

This document is an unofficial translation of a press release announced on April 21, 2020 by Daiwa Securities 

Group Inc. The original press release is in Japanese. 

 

April 21, 2020 

Daiwa Securities Group Inc. 

 
Notification Regarding the Postponement of Announcement of Consolidated Financial Results 

for Fiscal Year 2019 (ended March 31, 2020) 

 
 
Daiwa Securities Group Inc. (“the Group”) hereby announces the postponement of announcement of 

consolidated financial results for fiscal year 2019 originally scheduled for Monday April 27, 2020 as follows. 
 

１．Reason for the postponement 
In response to the spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and declaration of a state of 

emergency, the Group has decided the postponement of the announcement of consolidated 
earnings results to ensure safety of accounting auditors responsible for closing the annual 
accounts and to secure sufficient time for auditing. 

 
2．Date of the earnings announcement after postponement 
 Date of the earnings announcement after postponement is scheduled on May 8, 2020. Financial 
summaries and presentation material will be posted after 3:30pm (Tokyo time) on the day on our 
website (http://www.daiwa-grp.jp/ir/english/). 

 
We would like to express our deepest appreciation to our shareholders and investors for your 

understanding and continued support. 
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